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Comments: I live in an area surrounded by the Chattahoochee National Forest and use it for hiking, fishing,

wildflower studies and pure enjoyment of being close to nature.  I am concerned about a project of this

magnitude being allowed to be done without releasing the proper information to the public about where specific

actions such as logging will occur.  The public should have the right to comment about actions which will affect

areas that are special to them. Citizens need to know if herbicides are going to be used in areas they frequent, if

logging will occur, if burning will take place and if their favorite trails will be reworked. The process being used for

this enormous project is wrong and is bypassing basic requirements of NEPA by limiting public input because of

the lack of information available to the public regarding the details of the project. 


